
We jointly invite you
 to an affinity event for families who 
identify with the LGBTQ+ community 

Monday, November 1, 2021 
6:00-6:45 p.m. 

Learn more about the benefits of boys' and girls' schools
and hear from current parents/guardians about their 

experiences in these independent school communities.

Remarks from:
Jane Foley Fried, Head of School at The Brearley School

John Botti, Head of School at The Browning School 

Click Here to RSVP

The Allen-Stevenson School • The Brearley School • The Browning 
School • The Buckley School • The Chapin School • Collegiate School 

• The Hewitt School • Marymount School of New York • The
Nightingale-Bamford School • Saint David’s School • St. Bernard’s 

School • Convent of the Sacred Heart • The Spence School

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/lgbtq-reception-tickets-176530807397



